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moment
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designed to introduce students to the fundamental
elements that combine to make up a work of short
fiction includes bibliographical references notes
book contains highlights
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of your life and others by ted chiang
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norton anthologies short story guide norton
anthologies have long been the standard for
college and university students they re also
excellent choices for the autodidact who wants to
acquaint him or herself with the literary canon
there are many versions and many editions of these
volumes
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first anthology of its kind this is a book of
miniature masterpieces 38 short short stories some
as long as ten printed pages the average between
three and seven
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short story anthologies short stories books barnes
noble Jan 19 2023 home books fiction short story
anthologies 1 20 of 11807 results show 20 sort by
best sellers grid list get it today with buy
online pick up in store find my store quick add
highest bidder by willow winters lauren landish
paperback 38 99 quick add jane eyre by charlotte
brontë paperback 29 00 quick add
the norton anthology of short fiction richard
bausch w w Dec 18 2022 one of the most celebrated
writers and teachers of fiction richard bausch
pairs his insight and inspiration with norton s
trusted editorial standards to deliver the finest
teaching anthology available the norton anthology
of short fiction richard bausch 9780393937756
anthology wikipedia Nov 16 2022 in genre fiction
the term anthology typically categorizes
collections of shorter works such as short stories
and short novels by different authors each
featuring unrelated casts of characters and
settings and usually collected into a single
volume for publication
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